
 

   

    
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil Voice 
 
Our pupil voice groups work 
tirelessly each half-term to 
maximise their impact in their 
chosen field. Recently, our Mental 
Wellbeing Ambassadors have 
implemented several changes into 
school life at Ledger Lane. 
 
The first has been the popular 
event, Wellbeing Wednesday. 
Classes take time out of the 
curriculum timetable each 
Wednesday to do some form of 
wellbeing activity, such as playing 
games, dancing and singing. 
 
Secondly, they have introduced the 
Zones of Regulation into each 
classroom. This is a small area in 
the classroom where children can 
perform a mental check-in during 
different parts of the day. 
 
Mr Nicholson said: “Emotional 
wellbeing is so important, we are 
so proud of our children for 
championing this in their 
classrooms.” 
 
Year 3 MAGNA Trip 
 
Year 3 had a fantastic time on their 
school trip to MAGNA. What a 
fantastic way to bring their lessons 
to life and to share an experience 
with their friends that they will 
remember forever. Thank you to 
all the staff and parents who made 
this trip possible! 

 
 
 
Monday 1st May: - Bank Holiday 
 
May 5th: Coronation Celebration 
in School 
 
May 8th: Coronation Bank Holiday 
 
May 9th – May 12th:  
Year 6 SATs Week 
 
May 26th: Inset Day and Break Up 
for Spring Bank 
  
July 4th: KS1 Sports Day 
 
July 6th: KS2 Sports Day 
 

Attendance 
 
Good attendance at school is 
important for academic progress, 
social interaction with peers and 
the opportunity to participate in 
clubs and try new activities.  
At Ledger Lane we have an 
expectation that every pupil should 
aim for 100% attendance. By 
making regular school attendance a 
priority, you can help set your 
child on the path to success. And 
remember, be in the line for 
quarter to nine. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs R Skirrow 
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Uniform Reminder 
A polite reminder that Outwood 
Primary Academy Ledger Lane 
uniform consists of: purple 
sweatshirt or  
cardigan (with  
school logo); white  
polo t-shirt or white  
school shirt (see  
guidelines); grey  
skirt or trousers;  
grey socks or tights  
and black shoes. 
 
Children should also not be wearing 
earrings in school. For health and 
safety reasons, plastic spacers 
cannot be worn for P.E lessons 
either. 
 
Children can wear a watch to 
school if they wish, however please 
be aware of potential damage or 
loss.  
 
Please note that smart watches 
cannot be worn in school. 
 
 

A Guide to Online Learning 
  
The internet is a vast ocean of 
information, opinions, and content. 
While many of us will go online and 
have a positive experience, we must 
accept that this is not always the 
case for everyone. So when we see 
something online that we know is 
harmful, it is time to take action and 
report it. 
 
Click here to read more about how 
we can report things online. 
 
 

https://swgfl.org.uk/assets/documents/reporting-resource.pdf

